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John Deese 
Director of Business Development 
Origis Energy 
800 Brickell Avenue, Suite 1000 
Miami, Florida 33131 
 
September 5, 2023 
 
Dear John, 

Thank you for your inquiry concerning SRP’s proposed Buy-Through Program.  SRP has posted detailed 
information regarding its Buy-through Program on its website, available at this link:  Buy-Through 
Program.  Here you will find documents and materials including: 

Buy-Through program overview 
Buy-Through program design - Updated 8/4/2023 
Buy-Through program requirements - Updated 8/7/2023 
 
The design of SRP’s proposed Buy-Through Program contemplates that the energy supplied by the GSP 
will match the customer’s participating load on a 24x7 basis, with the exception of minor imbalances that 
may occur. If a GSP were to provide only a partial day supply, the resulting imbalances would likely make 
program participation unworkable for the customer.  Please refer to the provisions on imbalance service 
in the Program Design and the Program Requirements documents.  Also note that a GSP must be a 
member of WSPP and provide firm capacity/energy sale or exchange service under WSPP Service 
Schedule C.  

If SRP issues an RFP for new generation resources of a type developed by Origis Energy, SRP 
encourages Origis Energy to submit a proposal.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Adam Peterson  
Director Corporate Pricing 

https://www.srpnet.com/price-plans/business-electric/large-general-service/buy-through
https://www.srpnet.com/price-plans/business-electric/large-general-service/buy-through

